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David,
Please see the attached letter from ADEQ concerning the TRE quarterly reports. The last was
due January 1, 2019, and is now overdue.
 
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
Office of Water Quality
Ph: 501-682-0664, Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
 

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR, 72118
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